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Wednesday 14th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Class Dojo 
 
I am writing to inform you of the decision to re-introduce the class Dojo App. The Dojo App is a 
fantastic method of communication. It allows school the additional opportunity to keep 
parents/carers informed of your child’s progress, share house points, celebrate successes and send 
reminders about important events coming up in our calendar. 
 
From January 2023, in line with other Primary schools within our Trust, communication using Dojo 
will be set up predominantly on a one-way system. This allows school and class teachers to liaise 
directly with you at home. If you have any questions or queries regarding your child, we encourage 
you to communicate face to face with the class teacher or a member of the senior leadership team. 
If you wish to speak to a member of staff in more depth appointments can be made.  
 
Any parent/carer who has used Dojo before, should already be set up to use the App now – all you 
need to do is log in to the App. For anyone new to Dojo or anyone who deleted their logins, a link to 
get set up for using the App will be sent by Admin to all parents on MCAS. Here, you will be asked 
to sign up using an email address and to create a password before you select your child/ren from 
the class list. You may also be asked to follow a link as part of the verification process. Once you 
have signed up, we will be notified of this and be able to accept you as part of the group. 
 
It is my intention to have all parents/carers joined up to the App so that we can celebrate further the 
many successes of your children.  
 
If you have any difficulties in signing up, then please do either speak to your child’s class teacher or 
call our office at your earliest convenience.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Adams 
Headteacher 
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